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 NEWSLETTER Week 1, Term 3, 2010 
Dear Parents and Families, a warm welcome back to families as we begin 
the new school term. There are ten weeks in this term and no public holi-
days, so school will be open every weekday. Last term, 19 of  our students 

came to school over 90% of  the 
time. Another 5 students at-
tended between 80 and 90%. 
This is the good news, and we 
thank parents and families for 
supporting these children and 
helping them attend school. The 
sad news is that 24 students 
came to school only four days a 
week or less. This must improve.  
Be on the lookout next week for 
our “Star Attenders” photos.  

Congratulations to our “over 90%” students: 
Tyler Gallagher Narkeliya Birrell Shania Willett  Richelle Sturt 
Crystal Ross Zhianne Minga Markelle Minga Levi Ross  
Walter Dann  Della Milner  Kylie Long  Coburn Minga Patricia Gallagher 
Shantina Dann    Bailey Tex    Devaughn Lightning    Donnie Moreton  
    Ciahn Button Matthew Ningamarra 
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A Quiz night is being hosted by 

Kerryn and Justin at the Best 

Western Motel on Saturday Au-

gust 7th from 7.30pm. Tickets are 

on sale at the Best Western for 

$10 per person. There are heaps 

of prizes to be won and lots of 

fun to be had. Money raised will 

go towards the Warlawurru 

School Camp Fund. Thanks to 

Kerryn, Justin and Gerard Willet 

of the Halls Creek Herald for or-

ganising this event. 

Our School Camp to Broome is happening on August 

9th to 13th. Notes about the camp, including the cost 

per family, permission notes and medical forms will be 

attached to this newsletter for eligible students. Stu-

dents going on camp are those in Years 3 to 7 who have 

attended regularly last term and this term, have be-

haved well at school and taken part in activities. Some 

students have not earned their place on camp and 

school will run normally here at Red Hill for them in 

week 4. A meeting about camp is set for next Monday, 

July 26th at 2.30pm Any queries can be addressed to 

staff during the meeting. 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. Visit us soon! 

mailto:admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au


I ask God’s blessings on our school community, and especially on past teacher 

Helen Slater and her daughter who were involved in a car accident. We also ask 

God’s blessings on Miss Peggy for a speedy recovery. Dean Savoia   (Principal) 

 

Each week a mistake will be carefully hidden in the newslet-

ter. Look out for this week’s mistake– the first for the tern! 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: Please read these and keep up-to-date with events in our school. 
Friday July 23: Ordination of John Purnell at Broome Cathedral. 
Week 2: ATA Seminar in Warmun– Graham and Jacinta will represent our 
school at this important meeting of Aboriginal Teaching Assistants. 
Week 3: WAMSE (Science and SOSE) testing for year 5 and 7 students. 
Week 4: School Camp to Broome– eligible Years 3 to 7 students. 

Our Father, 

Who art in heaven, 

Hallowed be thy name. 

Thy Kingdom come, thy will be done, 

On earth as it is in heaven. 

Give us this day our daily bread  

And forgive us our trespasses, 

As we forgive those who trespass against us. 

And lead us not into temptation, 

But deliver us from evil. 

Amen. 

This week’s Gospel, 

from St Luke, tells of 

Jesus’ friends asking 

him how they should 

pray. The prayer he 

taught them is what we 

now call the “Our Fa-

ther” or “The Lord’s 

Prayer”.  

   As part of NAIDOC Week activities, Red  

   Hill School had a bush trip to Banjo Bore. 

Unfortunately the weather was cold and wet, so we didn’t stay 

long. Instead, children were returned to school and enjoyed  

    warmer activities  

    such as face- 

    painting. 

 Far Left: Ciahn with 

a stone carving. 

Left: Roberta, Cal-

dean, Tika and 

Christie enjoy a 

game. 

Right: Neno sported a 

very colourfully-

painted face and a big 

smile to go with it. 



Warlawurru Catholic School is currently upgrading its web-

site and refreshing various aspects of the way we keep the 

community updated. We are keen for feedback on who visits 

this site and reads our newsletters. If you have read this 

newsletter, please send an email to 

admin@warlawurru.wa.edu.au 

and write “website response” in the subject space. 

 

Many thanks for your feedback. 

 

 

Mr Dean Savoia 

 

   (Principal) 
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